These are the minutes from the February 21, 2017 meeting of the Hanover Board of Health. Present were,
Mr. John Dougherty - Board Member, Mr. Richard Farwell — Board Member, Mr. Anthony Marino, Health
Agent and Mrs. Joanne O'Connor-Administrative Assistant.

Having a quorum, Mr. Farwell called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.

Meeting Business:

Mr. Dougherty approved the minutes from February 7, 2017, Mr. Farwell seconded, all in favor.

Mr. Anthony Marino discussed the perc tests done at 38 Old Bridge Road.

PECO Real Estate Partners will be detailing changes they envision for the Hanover Mall property on Wednesday,
March 1* at 6pm at Quan’s Kitchen. Members and staff of the Board of Health were invited to attend.

Plans:

508 Old Town Way — McGlone Enterprises — plans dated 2/13/17 for system upgrade with a local variance. Mr.
Dougherty made motion to accept plans with a deed restriction as requested. Mr. Farwell seconded, all in favor.

Sign: Permits/Licenses
Review: Applications

Mr. Dougherty motioned to adjourn, Mr. Farwell seconded, so voted unanimously. Meeting adjourned at
6:27 p.m.
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